
Pre-Screening Wells School of Music  
Entrance Audition Opportunity� for Rising Seniors  

Attending the� 2020 High School Summer Music Institute  

Rising seniors can take a pre-screening audition during the 2020 High School� Summer  
Music Institute to assist in preparing for their WCU Wells School of Music �entrance audition.

ELIGIBILITY

q �Must be a rising senior planning to graduate high school in June 2021.

q �Must be considering a major in music and register to attend the 2020 High School Summer Music Institute. 

PROCESS

q �Submit your application and your deposit for the 2020 High School Summer Music Institute.

q �Review the Wells School of Music audition requirements for your instrument by visiting the� 
Undergraduate Audition webpage: www.wcupa.edu/music/undergradProgram.aspx

q �Send an email to summermusiccamps@wcupa.edu to request a pre-screening audition.  Be� sure to indicate 
your primary instrument.  The deadline to request a pre-screening audition is �June 22, 2020. 

q �Once your pre-screening audition has been completed, you will receive written comments �that will assist 
you in preparing for your Fall 2020 or Spring 2021 WCU Wells School of Music� entrance audition.

q �If your pre-screening audition is acceptable for admission into WCU’s Wells School of Music,� you will 
receive a letter indicating that you have been accepted into the Wells School of Music� pending your 
academic acceptance to the University.

wcupa.edu/SummerMusicCamps

WCU High School Summer Music Institute 


